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From: Tracy Shepherd <tjshepherd556@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 11:55 AM
To: Web E-mail - City Clerks
Subject: recycling - or lack thereof

Submitted on Tuesday, September 10, 2019 - 11:55 
Submitted by user:  
Submitted values are: 

==Your Message== 
Service category: City Council, Boards & Committees 
Account Number:  
Subject: recycling - or lack thereof 
Message: My concern is the rising cost of recycling services 
which are decreasing! The services the city is going to be 
providing are mandated and are paid with my tax dollars. These 
services are no longer going to be any different than before they 
existed when I took my papers and milk cartons to Sarcan myself 
- for free!!! I understand this is a convenience for some people
and they are willing to pay the rising costs... I just think it
should be a choice and not mandatory!!! I am starting to feel
like this city is becoming very communistic... None of what is
going on right now makes much sense to me.... this is just one of 
the many issues that concern me! 
Attachment: 

==Your Details== 
First Name: Tracy 
Last Name: Shepherd 
Email:  
Confirm Email:  
Neighbourhood where you live: Exhibition 
Phone Number:  
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https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/405/submission/335379 




